
 
 

Public Disclosure: 
Ohio Valley University 

Voluntary Resignation of Accreditation 
Updated December 11, 2023 

 
Ohio Valley University in Vienna, West Virginia, voluntarily resigned its accreditation with the 
Higher Learning Commission effective June 30, 2022, following the institution’s closure. 
 
The institution’s status as an HLC accredited institution ceased on the effective date above. 
Credits and degrees earned from the institution through this date remain earned from an 
accredited institution. 
 
Student transcripts are being housed at Oklahoma Christian University.  For information, visit 
https://www.oc.edu/admissions/registrar or email registrar@oc.edu.  
 
About the Higher Learning Commission 
The Higher Learning Commission accredits approximately 1,000 colleges and universities 
throughout the United States. HLC is a private, nonprofit accrediting agency. It is recognized by 
the U.S. Department of Education and the Council for Higher Education 
Accreditation. Questions? Contact info@hlcommission.org or call 312.263.0456. 
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